
Advanced Life Support training

Northern Queensland Primary Health Network 
(NQPHN) invites expressions of interest (EOIs) for 
free Advanced Life Support training from general 
practitioners (GPs) working in primary care 
practice in the northern Queensland region. 

Advanced Life Support training will teach the skills 
and knowledge to manage a patient in the 
immediate period of a crisis. Training will include 
recognition, assessment, and immediate 
management of a deteriorating patient. 

The Advanced Life Support Program is based on 
ANZCOR Guidelines and best practice principles.

Available places are limited. To secure your place, 
register your expression of interest by 4pm, Friday 
19 April 2024. 

Please note: Advanced Life Support will be funded 
by NQPHN in the third quarter of 2024, dependent 
on the EOI’s response.

Expression of interest for GPs working in primary care practice

Date
To be advised 
(third quarter of 2024)

Where 
Locations and venues to 
be advised. 

Register online
forms.office.com/r/GBhEX
hcxd1

Time
To be confirmed after close 
of the EOI.

For more information, contact:
Kayla Vella
p: 0488 223 301
e: kayla.vella@nqphn.com.au 

www.nqphn.com.au/events 
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